
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What are we studying? 
Researchers at Creighton University are currently enrolling for a research 
study being conducted to better understand how the brain uses 
information from the vestibular system (the portion of the inner ear that 
senses movement) to control balance, vision, and perception.  
 Who can be in the study? 
Individuals between the ages of 19 and 89 years of age are eligible. 
Individuals with certain health conditions (e.g., stroke, multiple sclerosis) 
may not be eligible to participate. 
 What will participation involve? 
The study will take place in our research laboratory on the Creighton 
University campus. You will complete up to 1-2 visits, with each visit 
lasting approximately 2 hours. During each visit you will be asked to 
complete various tests of inner ear (vestibular) function, as well as tests 
of your balance. You will be compensated $25 per hour for your time. 
 
 Interested? Scan the QR code or email Dr. Wagner 

to fill out a brief survey! 

Are you interested in participating in a 
vestibular research study? 

PI: Andrew R. Wagner, PT, DPT, PhD 
andrewwagner@creighton.edu 
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